
June 13, 2016 

 

 

Denis Martel 

Director of Patent Policy 

Strategic Policy Sector 

Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada  

235 Queen Street 

Ottawa, Ontario  

K1A 0H5 

 

 

 

RE: Consultation on A Governance Framework for IP Agents –  

A Draft Code of Conduct   

 

Dear Mr. Martel,  

The Intellectual Property Institute of Canada (IPIC) is pleased to provide its comments in 

response to the first part of the consultation on A Governance Framework for IP Agents, the 

proposed draft code of conduct. The attached submission was prepared by IPIC’s Professional 

Regulation Committee and was approved by IPIC Council. 

We thank you for this opportunity to comment on this topic. If we can be of further 

assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Anne-Josée Delcorde, Acting Executive Director, 

at 613-234-0516 or ajdelcorde@ipic.ca. 

Sincerely, 

 
Peter Wilcox 

President 

 

 

cc: Joan M. Van Zant, Chair, IPIC Professional Regulation Committee 
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